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United University Professions <uup@stonybrook.edu> Wed, Jan 30, 2013 at 9:38 AM

Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area 
UUP Calendar for Feb. 2013
 

Wed. Feb. 20th • Executive Board Meeting, 12:00 pm, Javits Room, Melville Library, 2nd Fl., (RSVP to
Corinne at: 632-6570 or at www.uupsbu.org) 

 

REMINDER - UUP Chapter Election Nominations are Due Feb. 6th
You should have received the invitation in the mail to run as Union delegate, chapter officer 
and/or affiliate of (AFT, NYSUT). The dates and cities for these national meetings are listed 
on the forms. The information, rules and nomination forms were included in your mailing.  
If you did not receive the information in the mail, or if you have any questions, 
please call the UUP office at: 632-6570.  
The deadline for the nomination forms to be received in Albany is: 5:00 p.m. Weds. February

6th , 2013.

 

PDK Program - Steps to Securing a Position in Education, Feb. 5th

The campus chapter of PDK (School of Professional Development) is sponsoring a meeting to discuss “Steps to
securing an instructional 
or administrative position in education: tips from school district human resource professionals”.  

The program is Tuesday Feb. 5th  at 6:00 pm in room 201, Wang Center, 2nd Fl.  RSVP to
marlene.brennan@stonybrook.edu

Healthier U. Cooking Demonstration & Tasting Program, Feb. 6th

February is Heart Smart Month and your campus Healthier U. is offering a program on wed. Feb. 6th from noon 

to 1:00pm at the SAC Upstairs Dining room (2nd Fl.) by John Hutchinson, executive chef & Helen Konsker, 

http://www.uupsbu.org/
mailto:marlene.brennan@stonybrook.edu
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to 1:00pm at the SAC Upstairs Dining room (2nd Fl.) by John Hutchinson, executive chef & Helen Konsker, 
registered dietician/ certified dietician nutritionist.  There will be cooking demonstrations and tasting of olive 
tapenade & whole wheat pita chips followed by pan roasted Atlantic salmon served over bed of early harvest 
vegetables.  Recipe cards with nutritional information will be provided.  
Please register on-line at http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/healthieru/heartsmart.html

 _____________________________________________________________________________________
*RSVP* No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders. 
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